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Hello Everyone!!  

The April  Gold &  Silver show met or exceeded everyone's expectations. We had over 1500 

people attend, which was amazing .  We haven't had that many people attend a show in 

many years. 

I want to thank all that volunteered who spent  many long hours planning,  preparing,  and 

helped make the show the huge success that it was.  The list is long, if I missed someone I 

apologize.  Starting the list is Vic Drajem of G.D.K. coins, Hal & April Folckemer of 

Broadway Coins, Louis & Barb Resofsky of Collectors Emporium, Jim Bucki and all the 

scouts in Troop 409 from West Seneca and all their parents for staffing the food court for us.  

Thanks to John & Kathy Curr , who somehow managed our front door registration and found 

time to help register the scouts Saturday for the Merit Badge class.  We ÊÈÕɀÛ forget all the 

security folks and the canine troops wh o watch over everything and thanks to  Kenny 

Brubaker for putting  all of those folks and their partners in place to make sure everyone felt 

safeȮɯÐÛɀÚɯnot as easy as they make it look.  We also had Dick York our resident electrician 

making sure that we were  withi n the codes for electric and didn't shock anyone.  If you need 

some electrical work done give him a call or see him at the shows. Thanks to Brian Delmont 

for contacting the U.S. Mint,  B.E.P. and for supplying  the morning refreshments for the 

dealers.  I know there are many  more that helped with the table set up and chairs. Thanks to 

the folks who helped John & Kathy at the  front door.  

There are a couple of groups of folks who also deserve some credit ; they are Lynn, Annette, 

Jay & the staff from the Fairgrounds . They were awesome to work with and were more than 

wil ling to help in any way they could to make our show a hit.  The Hamburg police 

department who kept a n extra eye open for us throughout the day and nights and also the 

Sheriffs canine units.  I can't forget George Scholl and the members of the N.F.C.C., for  

standing alongside us through a tough year last year. 

I want to send a special thank you to Patti Finner for making the time to continue supporting 

our effort s with the scouting program;  she even helped register guests at the front door.  If 

you are a member of the A.N.A. please support her for her run as president .  She sure would 

appreciate your support. We also send our thoughts and prayers to her husband Rolli , who 

is battling cancer and could not attend.  If you would like to send a  card to him , contact me 

for his address. 

The groups I want to thank the most are the dealers who took a chance on coming to our 

show in  a new venue, especially Richard & Sam from Hartville C oins and the group of folks 

from Ohio and other states.  A tip of the hat to the dealers who support us throughout the 

year.  Lastly to all th e folks who did displays and bought  raffle tickets that helps us pay for 

all the little bills.  The last groups are Rolf & T erry Hjalmarson for doing all the printing and 

sorting throughout the  year.  The biggest thank you goes to Jim Gerstung for keeping track 

of who paid for what, and keeping us within a budget  (I hope). 

Try to bring a guest to  the Annual Get -Together lunch on May 17th, NO AUCTION at this 

show. May 28th is our next meeting.  June's show will be the last one before the summer 

break.  It is the only monthly auction we will have until the  September show.  Our summer 

picnic is scheduled for August;  details are unavailable at this time. 

 -Thanks Eddie- 

/ÙÌÚÐËÌÕÛɀÚɯ,ÌÚÚÈÎÌ 
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May 17 - 18th Annual Get -Together Show at Knights 

of Columbus in Cheektowaga  

May 28 - Meeting at 7:30 at Polish Falcons in 

Depew/ Auction/ Refreshments/ Mini -

Bourse 

June 21 - Third Sunday Bourse & Coin Auction at 

Knights of Columbus in Cheektowaga 

Sept. 20 - Third Sunday Bourse & Coin Auction at 

Knights of Columbus in Cheektowaga  

Sept. 24 - Meeting at 7:30 at Polish Falcons in 

Depew/ Auction/ Refreshments/ Mini -

Bourse 

 

The Fairgrounds proved to be an excellent location for our 

Gold and Silver Expo this year. Any dealer who did not 

do well the third weekend in April in Hamburg could not 

blame the lack of public. The crowds just constantly 

cruised the aisles and learned and purchased as they 

went. Many unrelated activities were scheduled at other 

buildings on the grounds and those people overflowed to 

our building. That, along with the media coverage 

arranged by ThÌɯ%ÈÐÙÎÙÖÜÕËÚɀɯÚÛÈÍÍȮɯÉÖÖÚÛÌËɯÖÜÙɯ

attendance and made our presence known to an 

exceptionally large crowd.  

The weather was perfect for our event and the lunch 

delivered to us via the Boy Scouts was another plusɭ

excellent food at a very reasonable price. 

Thank goodness the B.N.A. has already scheduled our 

Gold & Silver Expo 2010 at the same location, the same 

weekend. Mark your calendars now for another 

successful coin extravaganza! 

Membership News  

During the weekend of the Gold & Silver Expo at The 

Fairgrounds in Hamburg many members paid their dues 

for the year. There are still some members who have not 

renewed. Those names will be dropped from the roster if 

we do not receive their dues before the end of the month. If 

you have a light green membership card, you need to act 

now to keep your membership active. Send your check, 

made out to the B.N.A., directly to me c/o Lazer Tree 

Grafi cs, 6589 Main St., Williamsville, NY 14221. Keeping 

your membership active will assure you of your 

continuing participation in all B.N.A. activities/events. The 

next big one is the Annual Get-Together at the Third 

Sunday Bourse on May 17th. (You could pay your dues 

then.) Members in good standing will enjoy a free lunch 

which will be served at about noon. Non -members will 

pay $5.00 for same. Rememberɭthe purpose of the Get-

Together is for members to bring guests who may be 

interested in numismatics and join ing the Buffalo 

Numismatic Association. After all, according to our by -

ÓÈÞÚȮɯÞÌɯÈÙÌɯÈÕɯÖÙÎÈÕÐáÈÛÐÖÕɯÞÏÖÚÌɯɁ×ÜÙ×ÖÚÌɯÐÚɯÛÖɯÍÖÚÛÌÙɯ

the camaraderie of fellow numismatists and to educate 

each other in the numerous aspects of numismatics in 

general. To welcome new collectors and students of 

numismatics to our fraternity and share with them the 

ÒÕÖÞÓÌËÎÌɯÛÏÈÛɯÞÌɯ×ÖÚÚÌÚÚȭɂɯ6ÌȮɯÛÏÌÙÌÍÖÙÌȮɯÐÕÝÐÛÌɯÈÕàɯ

interested individuals to also attend our next meeting on 

Thursday, May 28th at the Polish Falcons, 445 Columbia 

Avenu e in Depew for a meeting, refreshments, mini-

bourse, a short auction and a Show-and-Tell session. The 

meeting gets started at about 7:30 P.M., but some arrive as 

early as 7:00. Bring a numismatic-related item and talk 

about it or ask about it.  

At the Gold & Silver weekend we also added the following 

new members: Robert Dinkuhn, Chelsea and Marlene 

Fisher, Richard Frost, David Jones, Colin and Kelley 

Kistner, Kenneth Mergenhagen, Jerry Meyers, and John 

Philipps, Jr. 

If you have any questions or need informat ion concerning 

membership you can reach me at 716-633-4104 Monday 

thru Friday - 10 to 5, Saturdays 10-1 or leave a message at 

716-634-0668. You could also email me at 
vzerhsw3@verizon.net  

 

 

B.N.A. Calenda r 

Gold & Silve r Expo 2009 ɬ  ɯ#ÌÈÓÌÙɀÚɯ/ÌÙÚ×ÌÊÛÐÝÌ 
 May 2009 ȱȱȱȱȱȱȱȱȱȭȭȭɯ by Theresa Hjalmarson 

 

The Gold and Silver Expo 2009 show was a great success. 

We had a huge turn out of coin enthusiasts of all ages. The 

Boy Scouts did a fine job of serving refreshments for the 

weekend.  The dealers seemed very pleased with the show.  

We are taking deposits for next yearɀs show, and dealers are 

already locking in their tabl es for Gold and Silver 2010. 

(April 16 -18).  We are confident that we will have a sell out 

next year.  We had many positive remarks from dealers and 

the public who came to the show.  We are going to "tweek" 

a few things, and make it better next year!  A hu ge "Thank 

you" for  the many volunteers, who  helped make the show 

run smoothly.  

We are looking forward to seeing our members at the May 

get-together on May 17th and would like to see  the BNA 

membership go over 300 members this year! 
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(ÛɀÓÓɯÉÌɯÉÜÚÐÕÌÚÚɯÈÚɯÜÚÜÈÓɯÍÖÙɯÛÏÌɯÉÖÜÙÚÌɯÈÛɯÛÏÌɯ,ÖÙÐÕɯ/ÖÚÛȮɯƝƚƙɯ

Center Road in West Seneca beginning at 10:00 A.M.-May 24th. 

If you miss that one you have only on e more chance before the 

summer - June 28. Mary Anne will be serving up some really 

good things for lunch when you do decide  to come by. After 

summer, the first fall show will be September 27. 

,ÈàɯƖƔƔƝȱ  by Rolf Hjalmarson (B.N.A. Member #230-F1) 

 

May 2009ȱȱȱȱȱȱȱɯɯÉy Hal and April  Folckemer 

 

Morin Post Coin & Stamp Bourse  

 

Gold & Silver Expo 2009  
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Gold & Silver Expo 2009  

 May ƖƔƔƝȱȱȱȱȱȱȱȱȱɯɯÉàɯBrian Delmont  

 
As our major show (Gold & Silver) has come to an end 

for this year, there are a few things I would like to share 

with everybody.   First of all I would like to say that I 

believe the three day convention was a great success.  

Patti Finner was a delight to have at the convention. The 

Boy Scouts did a wonderful job with the lunch they 

served.  I had the opportunity to take many pictures of 

the bourse floor, which I will put into a photo album and 

bring to the meetings for all to see.  We had a donation 

of $10 for the goodies (Paulas's Donuts) made available 

by E. J. Aleo of Clinton, MA. , along with a thank you 

note.  It was also wonderful to have the news repo rters 

on two separate occasions.  This was great publicity  for 

the club.  Not enough can be said for all the members 

(including  the N.F.C.C.) for  their help in making this 

convention a great success at our new venue at the Erie 

County Fairgrounds.  It would not be possible to have the 

convention without them.   A wonderful was job done by 

our President, Ed Blowers and Vic Drajem - show 

coordinator , just to name a few.  In closing I woul d like to 

say - "can't wait ȿtil  next year". 

 

>>>   There was a live demonstration of Hobo Nick el carving 

presented by club member, Dave Boulay.  With many fine 

exhibit s on display, attendees were invited to vote for their 

favorite.  

The success of this event could not have been possible 

without the efforts of many people fr om the B.N.A. and the 

N.F.C.C. The Fairgrounds people were also very 

accommodating all weekend.  Special thanks go out to Vic 

Drajem (General Chairman), Ed Blowers (B.N.A. President), 

George Scholl (N.F.C.C. President), Patti Finner ( A.N.A. 

Vice President) and to all club members who worked so 

diligently to make this event successful.  

As registration coordinators, my wife Kathy and I wo uld like 

to recognize those volunteers that gave of their time and 

made the registration process run smoothly. Sincere thanks 

go to Joel Johnson, Jerry Byrwa, Liz Scholl, Carol Scholl, 

Frank Switalski, Don Ford, Todd Scoins, and Patti Finner for 

her assistance on Sunday.  We would also like to thank Joe 

Cartonia and Marc Shiro for donating extra door prizes for 

our half hour drawings.  

Congratulation s to the following winners of our 2009 Gold & 

Silver Expo raffle: 

      $10.00 Gold- Bob Strussburg 

      $5.00   Gold- Kyle Folckemer 

      5 Morgan Dollars - Nick Gavadin            

      2009 Silver Eagles- Carl Swanson              Rich Owczarzak 

                               Chuck Shaw,Jr.           Geoff Wyzykowski        

                               Ken Crofts                   Elwood Snyder  

                               William Goode  

 

Club member Mike Fafara won a Silver Eagle for his colorful 

display of Disney notes, voted favorite exhibit.  

Again, thanks to everyone who bought or sold r affle tickets, 

or in any way supported the convention. The fine people of 

these clubs, make it enjoyable to be members. We look 

forward to Gold & Silver Expo 2010.  

May ƖƔƔƝȱȱȱȱȱȱȭȭȭ..............ȱȭȱȱȭɯɯÉàɯJohn Curr 

 
 
With high expectations, the Buffalo Numismatic  

Association and the Niagara Frontier Coin Club, opened 

Gold & Silver Expo '09, Friday,  April 17, at the Erie 

County Fairgrounds.  It was soon realized we would not 

be disappointed.  The turnout for our three  day event 

became better than expected as nearly 1500 people filed 

through registration .  Friday through Sunda y head counts 

were continuous and exceeded each of our two previous 

conventions held in Niagara Falls. 

Approximately , 6 Girl Scouts and 155 Boy Scouts received 

their coin  collection merit badges and assisted with 

distributing food orders for de alers throughout the 

weekend.                                         >>>>>>>>>>>>> conɀt >> 
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